Minutes
Holt High School Band Boosters
September 13, 2022: 7:00 pm (ZOOM meeting) | Meeting called to order by Kristy Cross
In Attendance
Kristy Cross; Matt Lincoln; Lori Underhill; MariaRosa Palmer; Jen Elliott;
Lisa Bean; Dawn Carmody; Patty Dokum; Ann Lindley; Alexandra McGowan; Charlotte Becerril-Nuding; Matt Underhill and Mr. Emerson
Volunteer and Uniform Chair Appointments
Kristy Cross, Booster President, appointed Dawn Carmody as the Volunteer Coordinator and Patty Dokum as the Uniform Coordinator. 

Board of Director Updates
Vice- President Report
Matt Lincoln reported that Facebook posts are going well, however there have been some interesting and strange requests lately. Matt is doing his best to keep those out of the group so please remember to answer all questions. He also thanked Kristy for assisting him with posting important information quickly. 
Treasurer Report 
Lori Underhill reported that all Band camp expenditures have been paid. She also provided a summary of band camp:
· 149 students paid and attended
· $19,500 in fees were collected (shirt and shoe payment)
· $1,065 in scholarships 
· Total Band Camp Cost: $16,500

The books will be reviewed by a third party with a report for the October meeting. The balance as of August $43,385.21
Volunteer Report 
Dawn Carmody thanked Kristy for her help with coordinating and building the sign-up genius. There were plenty of volunteers for the first game and Dawn expects the same for future games.
Uniform Report 
 Paint suits for the light show will be available for purchase on Wednesday,9/14 and Tuesday, 9/20. The cost is $5.



Band Director Report
Mr. Emerson reminded everyone that band students are required to stay for the entire Homecoming Game. For the Light show, students are allowed to leave after half time. Students can decorate the suits with lights instead of the uniforms.
Mr. Emerson thanked the board, parents, drum majors and students for all their hard work for the first home game which he was unable to attend.
Fundraising Updates (Ann Lindley)
Ann Lindley reported that the spirit wear campaign went well. The projected net profit is $2,000. Orders will be delivered soon but the vendor is having supply issues. She is also continuing to work on a year-round spirit wear website and will post the information on the Facebook page as soon as it is available.
The annual Wreath sales website will go live on October 1. The website will be the same as last year. In addition to selling wreaths, the band will also have honey available.
Mrs. Lindley also mailed 60 letters to local businesses asking for donations. During band pictures, the students posed for a picture which will be used for Thank You cards to donors. The band has also received donations from family members of the band.
Mrs. Lindley will begin planning the Spaghetti Dinner in November. Kristy Cross suggested a committee. Finally, Mrs. Lindley reported that she submitted a grant request to MSUFCU 
 
Band Trailer
MariaRosa Palmer provided an update. Ted Palmer contacted Adado Trailer Sales and was quoted 8 ½ x 20 with either a ramp or barn door for $12,484 and 8 ½ x 24 for $12,542 plus tax with a one-year warranty. $500 deposit with delivery 4-6 weeks after order.

Meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m.

Next Meeting
October 4, 2022
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